
 

 

  

YOU ARE INVITED: 

 
PUBLIC FORUM ON 
CALWATER RATES 

 

FEBRUARY 19, 2019 

7 P.M. 

 

Please join the California Public Utilities 
Commission (CPUC) in Torrance to provide 
comments on CalWater’s rate increase request. 

 

California Water Service Company (CalWater) is seeking CPUC 
approval to increase customer rates in the Dominguez District by 
7.0 percent over three years. 

The purpose of this public forum (called a Public Participation 
Hearing) is to provide an opportunity for customers of CalWater 
to communicate directly with the CPUC regarding CalWater’s rate 
increase request. 

 

CalWater Rate 

Increase Request 

 

──── 

 

February 19, 2019 

 

──── 

 

7 p.m. 

 

──── 

 

Please join us to 

provide 

comments! 

──── 

LOCATION 

Torrance Council 
Chambers 

3031 Torrance Blvd. 
Torrance, CA 90503  

 

 

www.cpuc.ca.gov/pph  

 

The CPUC regulates privately owned 
electric, natural gas, telecommunications, 
water, railroad, rail transit, and passenger 
transportation companies.  

 

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/pph

